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Hi everyone, 
I put my house up for sale and I have somethings I will 
like to sell. 
Like tvs bedroom set full size. Some garden tools and 
more. 
Please contact me Carmen Lopez by text only please, at 
407-952-7736. 
 
Hola mi gente, 
yo puse mi casa en venta y tengo algunas cosas para 
vender. 
Como algunas televisòn y un juego de cama full size. 
Algunos 
herramientas de jardìn. 
Por favor si estan interesados soy Carmen Lopez al 407-
952-7736 por  
texto solamente. 

 

 

 

SEPTEMBER 

2021 

Hello residents- 

 I want to remind you that hurricane season 

is upon us.   Please make sure you know 

where to evacuate.   If needed, special 

needs and pet friendly shelters are 

available. 

 I also want to review something I put in 

place at the last meeting about not taking 

questions in HOA meetings… THAT was a 

mistake and I am sorry.  I will still have 

Town Hall meetings every 2 months and will 

allow open questions at HOA meetings.  I 

want residents to be able air their issues as 

it is important that you feel your voice will be 

heard. 

 With that being said, I need your help. 

PLEASE  join the HOA!  The more voices 

heard allows me to negotiate from a position 

of strength,  This community has great 

potential and we have great residents who 

deserve to feel safe and anyone struggling 

with food insecurity, there is help available. 

Membership is good for one year and the 

annual dues are only $10.00. 

 Thanks again for opportunity to serve you. 

  James Irvine 

 HOA PRESIDENT 

Hola residentes, 
 
Quiero recordarles que el tiempo de 
huracanes està aqùi. Por favor de  
tener donde ir y tambièn hay sitios 
disponibles que  admiten a sus mascotas. 
 
Tambièn quiero corregirme en lo que dije 
en la ùltima reunion del HOA., de no 
aceptar mas preguntas en las reuniones 
del HOA. Eso fue un error, lo siento. 
 
Yo todàvia voy a tener las reuniones de 
Townhall cada dos meses. Y voy a 
permitir preguntas en las reunions 
mensual del HOA. 
 
Yo quiero que los residents puedan 
ventilar sus cuestònes. Es importante 
que sus voces se escuchen. Por favor de 
unirse al HOA entre mas personas me 
permite a mi negociar en una posiciòn 
con fuerza. 
 
Esta comunidad tiene un gran potencial. 
Tenemos residentes genial que merecen 
estarseguros en su comunidad y el que 
estè luchando con inseguridad de 
alimentos hay  
ayuda. 

 
 
Presidente del HOA 
James Irvine 
 

http://www.starlightranchhoaweb.com/
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DON’T FORGET THE SEPTEMBER 

HOA MEETING 

WEDNESDAY, SEPTEMBER 8, 2021 

6 P.M. 
 

 

COME VISIT THE WEBSITE FOR THE HOA 

INFORMATION AT… 

WWW.STARLIGHTRANCHHOAWEB.COM 

 

 

 

LET’S DO OUR PART 

The Covid Crisis has really taken its toll 

on all of us.  From our personal lives to 

our professional lives, everyone has a 

story of some kind. 

It is hard to believe that this has been 

such a burden for so long now.  We all 

thought we were seeing the light at the 

end of the tunnel and then suddenly, 

the Delta variant appeared and sent us 

back to 2020 all over again. 

Regardless of vaccination or no 

vaccination, masks or no masks, social 

distancing or not, do a wellness check 

on a neighbor and make sure they are 

doing ok.  Make someone smile and 

know we will be alright. 
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2021 OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS 

James Irving- President/Director 

321-265-9313 

Denise Koplar- Vice President 

Advertising/Director 

407-443-9214 

Georgia Moffat- Treasurer 

407-233-4053 

Phil Palumbo- Newsletter Editor/ 

Director 

407-925-8442 

Carmen Lopez- Spanish Interpreter/ 

Director 

407-952-7736 

Estelle Deneumoustier- Director 

603-997-9559 

Jerry Scott- Director 

571-405-0147 

 

 

FINGERS CROSSED!!! 

It looks like retirees will get a 
raise next year. 

The Senior Citizens League is a 
nonpartisan advocacy group for 
older Americans and has a 
history of accurately forecasting 
the annual cost-of-living 
adjustment. The group estimates 
the Social Security COLA for 
2022 may be 6.2%. 

The boost would be much higher 
than the 1.3% change made for 
2021, which was one of the 
lowest increases Social Security 
has ever had. 

 TOTALLY ON THE MARK! 

A woman told her friend, “I feel 
like my body has gotten totally 
out of shape, so I got my 
doctor’s permission to join a 
fitness club and start 
exercising.” 
She said, “So, I decided to take 
an aerobics class for seniors. I 
bent, twisted, gyrated, jumped 
up and down, and perspired for 
an hour. But by the time I got 
my leotards on, the class was 
already over.” 

 

Is Orlando Florida a good place 
to retire? 

The Orlando metro area has 
more than 170 golf courses. 
Since the cost of living is 
reasonable, and great attractions 
abound, Orlando has become a 
popular retirement location. 
Not surprisingly then, there are 
numerous senior housing 
communities in Orlando and the 
surrounding cities. 
Welcome to Starlight Ranch 
everyone!!! 
 

https://www.cnbc.com/2021/08/11/social-security-cost-of-living-adjustment-could-be-over-6-percent-in-2022.html
https://www.cnbc.com/2021/08/11/social-security-cost-of-living-adjustment-could-be-over-6-percent-in-2022.html
https://www.scarymommy.com/exercises-seniors/
https://www.scarymommy.com/exercises-seniors/
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Don’t forget that we have a Labor Day BBQ 

on Saturday, September 4th at 1 p.m. at the 

front clubhouse. 

The menu will be hot dogs, hamburgers, 

potato salad, chips and baked beans! 

Make sure you register at the front 

clubhouse on the clipboard to participate. 

BINGO AT 

STARLIGHT 

 
COME AND HAVE SOME 

FUN 
 

Monday Night Bingo – Open to the public.  Selling 

cards start at 5:30 PM.  They use regular paper 

bingo cards.  You will use daubers to mark the 

numbers.  The last sale for bingo cards are at 6:30 

PM.  They have $15 and $20 packs.  The mini 

jackpot is sold separately which is $1 per card.  You 

can play all the games for $16.  The bingo is 

usually over at 9:10 PM. 

 

Friday Quarter Bingo – Open to the Public.  Card 

selection starts at 9:15 AM.  Bingo starts at 10:00 

AM.  Slide bingo cards are used.  The cost is 25 

cents per card per game except for 2 coveralls 

which is 50 cents per card.  The bingo is usually 

over by noon.  Please Quarters or Dollar bills only. 

 

Ice Cream Social Bingo – Open to residents with 

Starlight Ranch ID and guests with Starlight 

Ranch guest ID.  The Ice Cream Social starts at 

1:00 PM.  Once everyone has finished the line, Ice 

Cream is put away.  The Bingo starts after 

everyone has finish enjoying the Ice Cream.  THE 

BINGO IS FREE.  Walmart gift cards are given out 

for the bingo winners.  Currently the cards are $20. 
 

NAME BIRTHDAY 

Conrad Salgado 9/4 

Pedro Ortiz 9/7 

Nellie Garret 9/8 

Roger Hurlburt 9/11 

Carol Ortiz Lee 9/11 

Betty Fisher 9/19 

Curt DeLong 9/19 

Carmen Fujihuara 9/20 

Socorro Soto 9/20 

Alice Lopez 9/23 

Georgina Sasso 9/25 

Judith Matta 9/28 

Maria Ragazzone 9/30 

Migna Rodriguez 9/30 

 
ANNIVERSARY 

Alida Roman 9/25 
 

THAT’S WHAT YOU GET 

FOR TRYING….. 

A retired man now 
volunteers to entertain 
patients in assisted living 
homes and hospitals. 
 He visited one hospital in 
Brooklyn and brought 
along his portable 
keyboard. 
After telling jokes and 
singing songs at patients’ 
bedsides, he said farewell 
and, “I hope you get 
better.” 
One elderly gentleman 
replied, “I hope you get 
better, too.” 

 

https://www.scarymommy.com/retirement-planning/
https://www.scarymommy.com/assisted-living-cost/
https://www.scarymommy.com/assisted-living-cost/


September 2021  Page 7 
 

For advertising in the Newsletter, please TEXT Denise Koplar at: 407-443-9214 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Starlight Ranch Office 
After hours/weekends 

407-273-3130 
407-770-7015 

  Platinum Security 407-271-5747 
Orange Cty Animal Control 407-836-3111 

 

Sheriff – Non-Emergency 407-836-4357 
Mosquito Control 407-254-9120 
Crime line 800-423-8477 

Narcotics Tip Line 407-521-2400 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Emergency Dial 911 
Non-Emerg Help & Information Dial 311 
United Way/Elder Services Dail 211 
Universal Towing 407-816-0102 

 

 

 


